
Revised Project Information Sheet and Schedule: 
Alternate Technical Concepts (ATC) on I-75 in Bay County

On October 29, 2018, MDOT posted a revised Project Information Sheet for the ATC project on I-75 in 
Bay County. The revised sheet includes the currently anticipated schedule for the ATC process and is 
available at the following link:

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/I-75_ATC_Information_Sheet_Rev3_637130_7.pdf
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